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Seventh Annual Report of Brampton Auxiliary to 
the W. F. M. S.

Meetings were held regularly during the year, and a deep and in­
creasing interest shown.

With a membership of sixty-four, the average attendance was 
forty-one.

In July a bale of clothing valued at $55.80 was sent to the North- 
West Mission Schools. The total amount contributed, including the 
value of the bale, was $175.

We feel that we have great reason to be encouragad in our work ; 
but we also feel that in a congregation such as ours the W. F. M. S. 
should have a larger membership, and it is our earnest hope and 
prayer that more of the women of our congregation will join us, and 
that we may do more to hasten the time when the “ kingdoms of the 
earth " shall “ become the kingdoms of our Lord and of His Christ.”

Third Annual Report of the McLaren Mission Band.
During the past year there have been sixteen regular meetings held. 

There were fifty-three names enrolled and an average attendance of 
eighteen.

The total amount of money realized this year was $40.15, besides 
which a box valued at $30 was sent to the North-West Schools.

On the whole our work has been encouraging. The children have 
been much interested in the study of our mission fields in India and 
the New Hebrides Islands and have become familiar with the names of 
our missionaries in India. We hope their interest may increase till 
each member of our band is filled with a true missionary spirit.

13
LIABILITIES.

The Mortgage debt has now been reduced to $4,000.
The Managers are highly pleased with the financial condition of the 

Church. After providing for all ordinary expenditure and paying the 
usual instalment of $1,000 on the mortgage debt, there is a balance of 
8144.79 ; still, the Managers would call the attention of the Congregation 
to the fact that this balance is somewhat less than that reported last 
year, owing to the fact that the weekly offerings and plate collections 
have slightly decreased.

The Managers would recommend that the Congregation appoint an 
Assistant Treasurer to keep the account of the weekly contributions.

All of which is respectfully submitted.
Dated 27th January, 1892.

J. ANTHONY, WM. KIRKWOOD, C. M. FRENCH,
Chairman. Treasurer. Secretary.

MATTIE SMITH, SEC’Y.


